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Date: 01/17/2024

Dept of State
Division of Carporation
Attn: Amendment Section

To Whom It May Concern,

This statement is to formally acknowledge and address a recent incident of unauthorized and
fraudulent activity discovered on our official Sunbiz.com page. We have identified that on 01/17/2024,
an unknown individual(s) unlawfully accessed and altered the information on our Sunbiz.com profile
without our consent or knowledge.

The fraudulent activity involved the unauthorized filing of false information pertaining to our business,
including ownership, address, company officers. This act was conducted without the approval,
consent, or knowledge of any of our company officials or representatives.

We have taken immediate steps to rectify this situation, including reporting to authorities: Seminole
County Sheriffs Case # 2024CJ000828, contacting Sunbiz.com for corrections, internal
investigations. We are also reviewing and strengthening our security measures to prevent any similar
occurrences in the future.

Please be advised that any information filed or altered fraudulently on01/17/2024 does not represent
our company's legitimate details or standings. We are committed to maintaining the integrity and
accuracy of our business records and are actively working with the relevant authorities and parties to
resolve this matter.

We appreciate your understanding and support as we navigate through this issue. For any concerns
or further verification, please feel free to contact us at 407-921-1987.

Sincerely,

vonne Stimac
President mws-uwm
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